
The 2016 Legislative Session will begin on February 2 and an im-

portant part of our preparation for the session is the District Meetings.    

 The District Meetings are vitally important to the life of our Asso-

ciation and help us prepare to play offense by advocating for legislation 

that would be positive for counties and play defense by working against 

legislation that would hurt county government. 

 During the meetings ACCA staff will report to you on the expec-

tations for the 2016 Legislative Session and a number of other matters 

important to your county.  As you all know, the success of the Associa-

tion is directly linked to the level of participation by the membership.  If 

you take an active role and work to support the Association, we can 

continue to provide excellent service to your counties.  Because the 

Association is the only voice for county government in Alabama, it is 

important that counties work together. 

 All meetings will begin at 6 p.m. and the cost for ALL meetings 

will be $20 per person.  We encourage you attend the meeting that 

best fits your schedule.  Register online at www.alabamacounties.org.  

Directions to each location will be emailed about a week before the 

meeting.  If you have any questions regarding the district meetings 

please call the ACCA office or email Jennifer Datcher at 

jdatcher@alabamacounties.org.  

REGISTER ONLINE AT  
WWW.ALABAMACOUNTIES.ORG 

 

 

Wednesday, January 13, 2016 
Burningtree Country Club, 

Decatur, AL  
(Morgan County) 

 
Thursday, January 14, 2016 

Classic on Noble Restaurant, 

Anniston, AL 
(Calhoun County) 

 
Tuesday, January 19, 2016 
Grove Hill Senior Center, 

Grove Hill, AL 
(Clarke County) 

 
Thursday, January 21, 2016 

Sisters Restaurant 
Troy, AL 

(Pike County) 
 

Tuesday, January 26, 2016 
Alabama Cooperative 

Extension System Auditorium 
(Tuscaloosa County) 

 
Wednesday, January 27, 2016 

Marriott Legends at Capitol 
Hill, Prattville, AL 
(Elmore County) 
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